
Fetcham Village Infant School’s Safeguarding Statement 

All the governors and staff at Fetcham Village Infant School are committed to 

safeguarding and protecting the welfare of children and expect all volunteers 

to share this commitment. This means that we adhere to our Child Protection 

policy and procedures. 

Sometimes we may have to share information and work in partnership with 

other agencies if there are concerns about a child’s welfare. We will ensure 

that our concerns about our pupils are discussed with his/ her parents/ carers 

first unless we have reason to believe that such a move would be contrary to 

the child’s welfare. 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) is Mrs Christine Shuman 

Our deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads are Mr G McGovern and Mrs A De 

Jesus. 

 


